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9th March 2020 

 

Dear Parents 

 

Please note that there will be NO NURSERY on Monday, 23rd March due to induction for 

new starters. Main school will be open as normal.  

 

 I hope this does not cause too much inconvenience. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Mr P Barnett 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

 


